
Energy Audit Resources 

Energy audits are done to determine what areas of a building are sites of energy loss / wastage 

/ inefficiency and to recommend how improvements can be done. The goal is to make your 

building more energy efficient, with resulting lower energy bills and a lower drain on our 

earth’s finite resources.   

The least expensive energy audit can be done by parish members with the help of resources 

such as can be obtained from Faith and the Common Good. 

https://www.faithcommongood.org/audits 

https://www.faithcommongood.org/energy_benchmarking 

A more involved energy audit can be done by someone with energy and building expertise but 

who may not be certified (therefore the parish would not be eligible for government rebate 

program). These can cost anywhere from zero to five hundred dollars, depending on the 

organization or individual completing the audit.   

The most comprehensive and expensive energy audit is done by a certified company and will 

cost approximately 10% of the church’s annual heating bill. The company will provide a detailed 

written report and will do all the paperwork for government rebates.   

With only a small investment in time and/or money, energy audits allow us to be better 

stewards of creation, and better stewards of our financial resources! 

https://www.faithcommongood.org/audits
https://www.faithcommongood.org/energy_benchmarking

